
 
 

JOSH GREEN, M.D. 
GOVERNOR 
KE KIAʻĀINA 

 
 

STATE OF HAWAI‘I 
KA MOKUʻĀINA O HAWAIʻI 

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
KA ʻOIHANA PILI KAUA 

OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL 
3949 DIAMOND HEAD ROAD  

HONOLULU, HAWAI‘I 96816-4495 

 
KENNETH S. HARA 

MAJOR GENERAL 
ADJUTANT GENERAL 

KA ʻAKUKANA KENELALA 
 

STEPHEN F. LOGAN 
BRIGADIER GENERAL 

DEPUTY ADJUTANT GENERAL 
KA HOPE ʻAKUKANA KENELALA 

 

                           
 
 
 
 

August 27, 2024 
 

 
ALLIED ELECTRIC LIMITED LIABILITY COMPANY  
Mr. James Collins, RME  
1600 Kapiolani Blvd.  
Honolulu, HI 96816  
E-Mail: jcollins@alliede.com   

 
Award of Contract 

Subject: Construction of Stand-By Emergency Generator Installation, Kalaeloa 
Mauka Buildings, Oahu, State of Hawai’i, Department of Defense, Hawai’i Army 
National Guard, Job No. CA-202004-C4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Collins, 
 
We received your company’s Performance Bond and Payment Bond and are pleased 
to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract for the above-
mentioned project in the amount of $1,410,910.00, subject to the availability of funds. 
 
Please have your insurance carrier submit a copy of your current Certificate of Liability 
Insurance (COI) with the noted Job No.: CA-202004-C4 under the certificate holder 
section and mail COI to the following address: 
 

State of Hawaii 
Department of Defense 
Attention: HIENG – CA-202004-C4 
3949 Diamond Head Road 
Honolulu, HI 96816 

  
Please Be advised that this letter is not an official Notice to Proceed (NTP) with the 
work. In accordance with the terms and conditions of the solicitation, no work 
performance is permitted until such time a NTP is issued.  You will be contacted by the 
Project Manager to arrange for a pre-construction meeting.   
 



 
RO25-0048 

Congratulations on your award and we look forward to a successful completion of the 
required services. Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please contact: 
Jesper H. Andersen by email: jesper.h.andersen@hawaii.gov. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wade T. Ishii 
Acting Chief Engineering Officer 
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